

                                                                                                                                               10/05/2020

Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you and your family are well. It’s hard to believe that we are starting the 4th week of term! Hopefully the situation with Covid 19 will continue to improve and there will be some easing of restrictions on May 18th.
I am delighted to hear from the teachers and to see that many of the boys are doing great work and I commend them and you for this. I remind you that we are happy to support and engage with you in any way we can. Thanks to those of you who have given consent for Seesaw and if you haven’t had a chance to send your consent yet I encourage you to do so as the boys will really enjoy it.
As well as the suggestions for work this week I am also uploading a Family Wellbeing toolkit which may be of interest.
 Let’s Play Ireland is a government-led initiative aimed at promoting play for all children and this is the link
https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&source=web&rct=j&url=https://www.gov.ie/en/campaigns/lets-play-ireland/&ved=2ahUKEwiK543ipqXpAhWztXEKHWqsDlUQFjAAegQIBRAB&usg=AOvVaw2dc_M9jU7WGxzZF5_JM7xU&cshid=1588976557706
Home School Hub continues on RTE2 at 11 a.m.
Stay safe and best wishes to you all.
Yours sincerely,
Annette Regan,
Principal


